
February 27, 2020 
 
 
Authorized Distributor Letter  
 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
 
This is to confirm that the company, IRP Fire and Safety Limited, Located at:  
 
 

119 Boundary Rd. 
San Juan, Trinidad WI 
Telephone: 868 674 0693  

 
 
Is an authorized Distributor of NIBCO INC. valve and fitting products, for sale in the 
country of Trinidad WI, including its line of UL/FM certified products. In addition, 
NIBCO acknowledges that IRP Fire and Safety Limited have the technical 
experience, personnel, and resources to offer NIBCO products with the best 
commercial conditions. 
 
Please note that while IRP Fire and Safety Limited is a distributor of NIBCO INC. 
products, it is not a subsidiary or legal representative of NIBCO INC., and thus you 
are encouraged to refer to NIBCO’s website, written product specifications, product 
catalogs, chemical resistance guidelines, instructions for usage and other information 
promulgated by NIBCO regarding the application, specifications, tolerances, and 
other specific information about NIBCO’s products.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this authorization, please do not 
hesitate to contact me via phone 574.214.7055, or e-mail at netoa@nibco.com.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

 
 
Antonio Paulo Neto  
Manaus, International Sales 

 


